
Dear All,

We are currently reviewing our communications.

For the moment you will be able to find our 
newsletter on our FB page.

Or if you would like to receive it weekly to your 
email inbox please email Fr Alex at 

rector.blackisle@gmail.com who will be happy to 
arrange.

& we would be very pleased if you could like or 
follow our FB page to receive further information 

from the Black Isle Charge churches

https://www.facebook.com/blackislecharge

We can also be found on 

Instagram 
https://www.instagram.com/ipiskiesblackisle/

&

Bluesky
https://bsky.app/profile/

ipiskieblackisle.bsky.social
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